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The Annual General Meeting of the club was held on Monday 9th November at the Swan Pool.  Officers for 2009/10 are President: Eddie, Chairman: Dave Morris, Secretary: Terry Penny and Treasurer: Leonie McDade.  Subs for the year are £25 new competitive members, £10 renewing competitive members, £5 social members and £10 juniors.  They became due on 1st January 2010.





Recent bad weather:  As you are no doubt aware several club running nights had to be cancelled due to the poor state of the pavements.  Thanks to Carol and Stuart Mathews for hosting a Sunday morning run on 3rd January to start of the year well. 





London Marathon


Rachel Ball was successful in the ballot, with Carol Mathews taking the reserve place. 





RUNNING AT NIGHT


Don’t forget you must run in light or high-vis clothing at this time of year.  The club has a few high-vis vests to lend out on club nights.  See Terry.





Parks & Run  The next event is on Sunday 7th February starting at 10 am from the Artswork car park, Great Linford.  


In March the run starts at The Pavillion, Campbell Park.  


Check with Terry (07963 043220) or Jane (07706 606769) to find out who is going to run.  









































Future Events: 


Brackley 10k road race, Saturday 12 June (Form attached)


Several events from UK athletics (Separate forwarded email)





Run From Tesco;  The next club run to start from Tesco will be on Thursday 11th Feb.








Future Newsletters  The next issue of Running Matters will come out in March 2010. Please let me have any items for publication by Friday 26th February 2010.


Terry Penny  07963 043220,  email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:terry.penny@lineone.net" ��terry.penny@lineone.net�











ANNUAL SUBSCRIPTIONS  These became due on 1st Jan 2010.  Please let Terry or Jane have them asap.


Regrettably, for those who have not renewed by the end of February, this will be the last newsletter.


Act now – we don’t want to lose you








